
  

 

Comptroller Franchot Announces 
Robert Rehrmann as New Bureau of  

Revenue Estimates Director 
Longtime Dept. of Legislative Services analyst chosen 

for fiscal expertise 

ANNAPOLIS, Md. (June 1, 2022) — Comptroller Peter Franchot today 
announced the appointment of Robert J. Rehrmann as director of the Bureau of 
Revenue Estimates (BRE). Mr. Rehrmann assumes the role from Acting Director 
David Farkas, who has served in the position since Andrew Schaufele’s promotion 
to deputy comptroller in January. Mr. Rehrmann’s first day is today, June 1; Mr. 
Farkas returns to his previous role as the Bureau's deputy director 

BRE employees serve as economic staff for the Comptroller. They forecast and 
analyze state and national economies; forecast, analyze and monitor state revenues; 
and analyze the effects of state and federal tax legislation on the state's revenues. 
BRE employees also serve as staff for the Board of Revenue Estimates, which 
includes the Comptroller, Treasurer and state Budget Secretary. The Board 
approves the Bureau’s analyses of the state's economy, revenue performance and 
revenue forecasts to the bond rating agencies prior to every bond sale and 
otherwise, as conditions warrant. 

Rehrmann previously served as principal policy analyst for the Maryland 
Department of Legislative Services (DLS), where he worked for 19 years, rising 
from his first role as a fiscal note analyst. His areas of expertise with DLS included 
personal income, corporate income, tobacco, estate and transportation taxes. Over 
the years, he worked extensively with BRE staff to review and develop fiscal notes 
for tax policies and legislation.  

Prior to his tenure with DLS, Rehrmann spent several years in the private finance 
sector. He earned his Bachelor’s of Arts degree cum laude in Political Science from 
the University of Maryland Baltimore County. Rehrmann lives in Hyattsville. 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcontent.govdelivery.com%2Fattachments%2FMDCOMP%2F2022%2F06%2F01%2Ffile_attachments%2F2174301%2FRehrmann.jpg&data=05%7C01%7CMOPREY%40marylandtaxes.gov%7C533a14596138493a796b08da43f9bc9c%7C4175adb602d24b79bb6cefc714800747%7C0%7C0%7C637897037155382686%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BUz1VlC6OMTsTodgTnB04DVbvtfiO%2FBtvPzR1VKAeNU%3D&reserved=0


 
  



MEDIA CONTACTS:  Susan O'Brien -  sobrien@marylandtaxes.gov 
                                        Alan Brody - abrody@marylandtaxes.gov  

 

Stay connected with the Comptroller of Maryland: 
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